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I wanted to voice my concern of the idea of the removal of the Elkutna Dam.   I 100% do NOT support this idea.   It
would be foolish to remove something that provides a relatively inexpensive form in renewable energy to our
community.     Please do not consider this an option. 

Thank you,
Sharon Webster
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